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KEI/BSE/2023-24                                                                                     Date: 07.08.2023 
The Manager,         
BSE Limited 
Listing Division, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400 001. 

 
  

Ref: Your Email dated 02nd August, 2023 vide No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/MG/2023-2024/230 
 

Subject:  Increase in Volume 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

With reference to the above email in respect of clarification sought on increase in volume, we wish to clarify that 
the Company has not made any announcement having impact on its operation and performance or any other price 
sensitive information in the recent times, except the information which is already announced to stock exchanges / 
in public domain. The Company has also not shared any price sensitive information with any market intermediary 
or any other party and therefore the rise in the volume of the shares on the stock exchanges i.e. BSE & NSE is not 
known to the Company. We have been strictly following all the listing norms for disclosure, insider trading with the 
stock exchanges regularly and there is no pending information / compliance on the part of the Company. The 
Company is regular in due compliance with Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (and also intimating / uploading all price-sensitive 
information on website of stock exchanges & its own web-site while intimating the same to Stock Exchanges.  

We hope that the information shared herein will clarify the matter as regard to increase in volume of security across 
Exchanges. 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 
For KEI INDUSTRIES LIMITED 
 

 

 

(KISHORE KUNAL) 
AVP (Corporate Finance) & Company Secretary 
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